[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes Director’s Meeting
Crimson Tine Theatre Society
January 7, 2020
Riverside Community Centre

Attendance:  Jim Bruce, Mavis Bruce, Dayton Wales, Colton Calihoo, Jamie Umpleby, Stacey VanSkiver, Heather Anderson, Diane Rainer, Jordyn McIvor-Bzdel, Carrie McIvor, Hilary Dorst, 

1. Agenda approved
(Director’s agreed in discussion that in future the next meeting date and time will be discussed at the beginning of the meeting.)
2. Minutes of November 27, 2019 approved
3. Two new directors welcomed, subject to payment of dues:  Carrie McIvor, and Jordy McIvor-Bzdel.
4. Discussion of issues revolving around Ozone production and relationship with the Arts Council was conducted in camera (off record).
5. Directors indicated that they wanted to know the specifics in writing of any offer the Arts Council has for Ozone attendance support.  We need to know how funding offered, and any restrictions placed on funding.
6. Treasurer’s report.  Heather Anderson’s report as attached was received MSC.
7. Correspondence, nil
8. Matters of arising from previous meeting
a. Insurance coverage from Act One is in place
b. Logo, Motion to accept logo on our website constructed by Jason Bamford. MSC 
c. Sale of online tickets.  Jim mentioned need in future to train front of house staff how to scan online ticket sales.
d. Report Wizard of Oz.  Motion to have proof reading of the program for grammar and spelling. MSC.  Heather mentioned that she preferred to leave children’s bios as provided, directors appeared to approve.
e. Jim commented that he would get together with Stacey to discuss online ticket—sale handling.
9.  Ongoing maintenance of our website still needs to be agreed upon after discussion with Jason. 
10. Diane had a list of safety and maintenance concerns to be taken to council.  Jim suggested they be first presented to Cody, and volunteered to go to council with her.  (Diane’s email is attached.   She later said she was pleased to see the CTTS addressing the matter with council—JB)
11. The Reader’s Theatre.  Directors seemed in agreement that Reader’s Theatre events could overlap with current play rehearsals, as long as they were not at the Community Centre.
12. A motion was made that Jason’s logo should be used on things like T-shirts and other marketing communications MSC.
13. Motion:  That we approve $150 per year payment for website maintenance, currently handled by Jason.  MSC
14. Heather raised the topic of a CTTS bursary awarded to a graduating student.  The process for awarding the bursary was tabled until the next meeting.

